

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





































March 24th, 2020

Dear Parents and Carers.

I wanted to send all the children of Hayes Primary School a big hello from all the staff. I hope that the first day of home learning went well and you managed to undertake an activity from the website

Year Group Email addresses

For the period that the school is shut, we have created new email addresses so parents and carers are able to email year groups directly. These email addresses should be used for home learning questions only (E.g. Year1: vear1shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk). Teachers will be making contact with their classes at least once a week. Some parents have asked staff to make contact with the children via video conferencing software. At this point we are not able to support video conferencing between pupils and staff for safeguarding reasons. Please continue to email the admin address for other queries.

Home Learning

The Home Learning for each year group will be accessible via the Hayes Primary School website. To find all the documents you will need, please follow the procedure below:

- 1. Hover over the 'Pupils' tab and choose your year group.
- 2. Click on the Homework box.
- 3. Choose the 'Home Learning Diary' document as your guide to the Home Learning for that week.

Please take care and stay safe.

With very best wishes,

Mr Vitarana Head Teacher

A Spring Partnership Trust School | Registered office: George Lane | Bromley | Kent BR2 7LQ



